

District Office T 650.526.3500 1400 Montecito Ave.

Mountain View, CA 94043

February 27, 2025

Dear Canopy,

We sincerely appreciate the time and effort Canopy invested in responding to our recent Request for Proposal (RFP) for tree planting and associated services. Your commitment to enhancing our community's green spaces is commendable, and we value the expertise your team brings to such initiatives.

After a thorough evaluation of the submitted proposal, we have determined that, while your proposal was comprehensive and well-presented, the total projected cost exceeds our current budgetary constraints. Consequently, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to proceed with your proposal for this project.

This decision in no way reflects upon the quality of services Canopy offers. We recognize and respect your organization's dedication to environmental stewardship and community engagement. We hope to have the opportunity to collaborate on future projects where our financial parameters are more aligned.

Thank you once again for your participation and understanding.

Warm regards,

Rebecca Westover, Ed.D Chief Business Officer

Department of Business Services

Mountain View Whisman School District

650-526-3500